
Community Relations Committee 
CRC 

Meeting Notes 
 

March 18, 2014 
 
 

The March meeting of the CRC committee was held March 18th in the annex.  Those present were Janet, 
Billie, Tony, Ron, Guinn, Pat, and Nancy.  Notes from the previous meeting were reviewed. 
 
UNFINISHED BUSINESS 
 
Bob Stockinger is writing articles of interest for our  community in the weekly newsletter.  These articles 
will be about matters of concern for our neighborhood.  If you have any suggestions, please notify a 
committee member and it will be referred to Bob at our meeting. 
 
Our next Saturday talk will be our annual Hurricane Meeting to be held in June, with the date to be 
announced.  We are also going to organize a Health Fair to be held in September. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 
Our Realtor Luncheon will be held following this meeting, beginning at 12:00-2:00 p.m.  There will be 
sandwiches from Lenny’s Subs, along with all the fixings.  We are hoping for a good response and will 
announce the outcome in our April meeting notes. 
 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 11:00 a.m., in order to begin setting the 
annex for the luncheon. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Billie Velazquez 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


